
 

Nevada Medicaid Updates Reimbursement of Commercial NDC-Labeled 
Paxlovid® 

 
Nevada Medicaid has updated reimbursement of commercial NDC-labeled Paxlovid® to reimburse 
pharmacies the ingredient cost in-addition to standard dispense fee. Please refer to section 10.0 of 
Pharmacy Manual for information on provider reimbursement. 

 
Pharmacies may re-bill claims for commercial NDC-labeled Paxlovid® with date of service (DOS) on or 
after 11/01/2023 to receive updated reimbursement. For instructions on re-billing claims, pharmacies 
should refer to Section 3.3.1 of the Pharmacy Manual titled Supported POS Transaction Types.  

 
 

Link to Nevada Medicaid and Nevada Check Up Pharmacy Manual 
 

See FDA announcement for full information on Paxlovid® authorization and availability 
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https://nevadamedicaid.magellanrx.com/cms/nvm/static-assets/documents2/document/NV_Pharmacy_Manual.pdf
https://www.fda.gov/drugs/drug-safety-and-availability/fda-revises-letter-authorization-emergency-use-authorization-paxlovid

